DHOLERA SPECIAL INVESTMENT REGIONAL

DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
UDYOG BHAVAN, BLOCK N0.11, 3% FLOOR, SECTOR-11, GANDHINAGAR (382017)
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Ref. DSIRDA/ 3.2L S Date: 30.07.2019
02.0%
TO WHOM SO EVER IT MAY CONCERN

Subject: Authorization Letter to carried out procedure for obtaining the forest clearance for New Rail
Line between Bhimnath to Dholera Special Investment Region (DSIR) in the state of Gujarat,
India

Dear Sir,

Dholera Special Investment Region (DSIR) is a Greenfield Industrial City planned and located
approximately 100 km South-West of Ahmedabad. Dholera Special Investment Region Development
Authority (DSIRDA) has the responsibility of planning and Development of DSIR and will encompass the
function of administering, planning and development of land within DSIR. Dholera Industrial City
Development Ltd. (DICDL) an SPV incorporated in 2006 is the joint venture between the Central
Government (DMICDC Trust) and the State Government (DSIRDA) of Gujarat, to implement the project.

DSIR has huge potential for the supply and demand of goods traffic. DICDL is hence, immensely
interested in the railway connectivity within Sanand, a proposed station to dedicated freight corridor
(DFC). In this view, DICDL has appointed M/s. Aarvee Associates Architects Engineers and Consultants Pvt.
Ltd., to develop a DPR for new rail line between Bhimnath and Dholera special investment region.

As per approved preliminary design of alignment of said rail line, forest area of 15.5 ha in DSIR to
be diverted. Hence, the application has been on-line on portal of Ministry of Environment, Forest, and
climate change Government of India know as “Parivesh”

tn view of above, | am authorizing Dr. Parul Mansata, Dy. Collector, DSIRDA to carry out procedure
for obtaining forest clearance for New Rail Line between Bhimnath to Dholera Special Investment Region
(DSIR) in the State of Gujarat, India.

Thanking you,

Chief Executive Officer
DSIRDA



